
    
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 14, 2023 
    

East 105th Street 
Median Removal and Left Turn Lane Construction 

At Frank Avenue 
Traffic Advisory 

 (City of Cleveland - Ward 6) 
 

Expect additional traffic notices as improvements continue 
 
CLEVELAND – Beginning Monday September 18, 2023, weather permitting, Fairmount Prop-
erties will begin construction on the East 105th Street Median Removal and Left Turn Lane at 
Frank Avenue construction project. 

Overall Project Description:  
The project includes removal of the center median and the construction of a new left turn lane 
from northbound East 105th Street to the newly constructed Frank Avenue. New pavement, 
curbs, crosswalks and street landscaping will be installed.  
 
Maintenance of Traffic: 
During the construction, two way traffic will be maintained at all times. Advanced warning signs 
will be placed outside of the work zones, and will inform the public any changes in the traffic 
patterns or construction phasing.  

The work on this project will generally take place Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 3:30 
p.m.  The construction is scheduled for completion in November 2023. 

Questions?  Contact the City of Cleveland’s Chief Construction Inspector  
Traci Hartnett-Mercado at 216-857-5447. 

 
Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers are urged 
to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a top  
priority.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important public 

 improvement project. 
 
About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by strength-
ening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and making Cleveland a 
desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For more information on the 
City of Cleveland, visit online at www.clevelandohio.gov, Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook 
at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland. 
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